
A community working in harmony to achieve our God – given potential.

April 2024 Newsletter
It has been lovely to see all the
children and staff back in school.
Everyone is settled and enjoying
being back with their friends. The
Summer term is always very busy so
please do keep a look out for
communications from school.

Our value this term is:



A community working in harmony to achieve our God – given potential.

Our school target is 97%
Our school attendance
up until 26/04/24 is
93.20%

Congratulations to the winner of the
attendance raffle last term. I hope you and
your family enjoyed the lovely hamper that
was generously donated by friends of school.

“From the first day of term to the
last, the small moments in a

school day make a real difference
to your child. #AttendanceCounts”

Thursday 2nd May
Class Photos

Friday 3rd May
Parents invited to Celebration
Worship Assembly-2.30pm

Monday 6th May
School closed for May bank holiday

W/c 13th May
Y6 SATs

Friday 24th May
School closes for half-term

Monday 3rd June
School re-opens

19th- 21st June
Y6 Residential

Friday 28th June
School closed for staff training

Monday 1st July
Sports Day

11th & 12th July
Y6 Withernsea High School

Transition Days

All dates & times subject to change


